
 

 

 

 
Mr Dan Price 
By email 
 
 
 
 
Date:  22nd November 2024 

  
Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 
c/o Cheshire East Council 
Delamere House 
Delamere Street 
Crewe 
Cheshire 
CW1 2JZ 

 
judy.snowball@cheshireeast.gov.uk 

  

Dear Commissioner, 
 
ANNUAL REPORT 
 
Thank you for attending this morning’s meeting of the Cheshire Police and Crime 
Panel and for presenting your draft annual report. 
 
I can confirm that the Panel made no formal recommendations in relation to the 
annual report.  
 
Yours sincerely. 

 

Judy Snowball 
 
Cllr Judy Snowball 
Chair, Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 


